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ISD General Supervision Tool: 
This document will be used by the State department to monitor the ISD. Our direction 
from the State was to use this as a self assessment tool this year while it is piloted with 
6 ISD’s. The team has been reviewing the document to see what we already have 
implemented and what still needs to be put into place. At that point we will prioritize and 
start to build systems that need to be implemented. 
 
Early Childhood Special Education: 
The Hillsdale County ISD Early Childhood Department in collaboration 
with the Great Start Collaborative and numerous local agencies and 
volunteers, hosted the annual Winterfest event on December 12th at 
Greenfield School. The event was a success providing food, fun and 
family engagement to 81 children and their family members. The night 
included an opportunity to meet Santa and take pictures and enjoy a 
family meal of hotdogs, mac-n-cheese (donated by Saucy dogs), salad 
(donated by Olivia’s), Cookies (donated by Jonesville Bakery & Market 
House) and chips (provided by Community Action Agency). Activities 
included various holiday craft activities, an obstacle course and STEM 
project. A great time was had by all.  

 
Certificate of Completion: 
The State of Michigan mandates we need a board approved criteria for our Certificate of 
Completion. Our MOCI, Young Adult Program, Transition Coordinator and 
administration have completed a proposed document for the board to consider.  
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13dvxSVXChrQcQ8WLYH_nYsccw1ydR8jbLx3HC
7g1idA/edit?usp=sharing  

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0ACgS--dkyTOSUk9PVA
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13dvxSVXChrQcQ8WLYH_nYsccw1ydR8jbLx3HC7g1idA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13dvxSVXChrQcQ8WLYH_nYsccw1ydR8jbLx3HC7g1idA/edit?usp=sharing


  


